HARRIETSHAM HISTORY
SOCIETY

NEWSLETTER
March 2022

NEW DATE FOR WORKSHOP MEETING

MONDAY 21ST MARCH
2—4PM
SCOUT HUT, STATION ROAD

On Friday 18th February storm Eunice struck Harrietsham resulting
in the loss of power to most properties' including the Scout Hut
and despite several promises it was not reconnected in time for us
to hold our proposed workshop meeting on Monday 21st.
Fortunately we managed to contact everyone who had planned
to come to the meeting to avoid them having a wasted trip.
Thankfully now that power has now been re-connected the Scout
Hut is back in operation and we have managed to fix a new date
for our workshop meeting for Monday 21st March, fingers crossed
that we don‘t have more problems with adverse weather between
now and then.

DIARY DATES—2022
MONDAY 16th MAY
MONDAY 18th JULY
MONDAY 22nd AUGUST




